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Auction of Promises 2014 

We are pleased to announce the start of this year’s auction, which will run from today 

until 3.30pm on Wednesday 2 July 2014.  

In response to requests made of you, the parents and carers of pupils of the school, the 

school staff and of local businesses and attractions we are pleased to offer you a varied 

selection of 35 lots to consider and hopefully bid successfully for! 

 

Bidding is as easy as 1,2,3. Here’s what you need to do: 

1. Have a good look at the 35 promises that are on offer and choose which you 

would like to bid on. Remember, you can bid for as many items as you like, 

additional forms may be obtained from Mrs Jago in the school office or via the 

PFA ‘This Week’s Events’ page on the website!  

 

NB Specific terms and conditions apply to some of the promises, for further 

details of these conditions plus additional information regarding the services 

promised please email the PFA on cockwoodpfa@gmail.com 

 

2. Decide the amount you wish to bid on each lot and enter this on the Bid 

Confirmation Form, which is at the end of the lot listing. 

 

3. Sign the form, place it in an envelope and pass it to Mrs Jago in the school office 

 

At the end of the auction period the bids will be compared and lots will be awarded to 

the highest bidders who will be notified, by email on Friday 4 July 2014. Payment for 

successful bids will be required no later than 3.30pm on Friday 11 July 2014 and full 

details of how/where to make payment will be confirmed in the winning notification 

email. If payment is not received within the requested period the lot will be offered to 

the next highest bidder.  

We are hoping that this year’s auction will be just as, if not more successful as last year 

and take this opportunity to thank everyone that has made a promise to us. 

HAPPY BIDDING!!                 

Kind Regards, the PFA Committee 
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